
 

Mathematics 

 
This week we have been counting up 

different amounts of ducks on the pond.  

The children have been recording their 

answers by writing the numerals 1, 2 and 

3.  Maybe they could practise writing 

these numbers at home. 

 

 

Life-cycles 

Over the next few weeks we will be 

looking at the life-cycle of a frog, a duck 

and ourselves.   

 

Could you please send in a photograph of 

your child as a baby and then a toddler 

so we can order them and talk about 

how they have changed. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our New Text 
This week the children have been introduced to 

our new text ‘Daisy and the Egg.’ 

 
We have been learning all about ducks and where 

they live. 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
r for rocket, rice, rabbit and 

rainbow 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say 

what sound the turkey, rat, camel 

and monkey began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• man 

• run 

• pen 

 

 
15th March 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Please do not use the staff carpark when picking your 

child up from Pre-School.  Thank you. 

 

Wednesday 20th until 27th March Raffle tickets will be 

on sale for £2 a strip. 

Thursday 18th April – Pre-School’s trip to Acorn Farm. 

If you are able to volunteer as a helper on this day, 

please let us know.  Thank you to all the parents who have 

already volunteered. 

                      

Colour Mixing 

This week the children experimented with 

colour mixing as they mixed blue and yellow 

together.  Can they tell you what colour it 

made?  We used this colour to paint our lily 

pad. 

 


